Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 22 July 2021 09:36

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556
Categories: xRedact & Upload

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 July 2021 22:02

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556

Address of Development: Higher Road Longridge

Your Comments: How on earth can this development be permitted. The doctors dentists and schools are already so
over subscribed. Houses near Dilworth Lane have alreaby been subjected to drilling, digging and building for the last
2 years thanks to the Tootle Green development, not to mention the lorries rattling our houses when going to site.



Longridge infrastructure cannot cope. Literal sink holes are opening up with roads collapsing. This scheme is in the
wrong place. When will enough be enough?



